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Dear Mrs. Pet Owner,

I’m sure you’ve heard about the pet food recall on the news or read about it in the newspaper. As your pet’s veterinary team, we feel that it’s important that you have the latest and most accurate information. This is a serious problem that has caused dogs and cats grave illness and even death. First of all, if you want to know whether the food you’ve been feeding your pet has been recalled, please call our office or visit fda.gov or menufoods.com/recall/ for the latest information. 

If your pet has been fed any of these foods, we suggest you bring him or her in for a comprehensive physical exam. If the doctor finds it necessary, we’ll also do blood work and other laboratory tests to see if your pet’s health has been affected. The most common signs we would expect to see are lethargy (acting tired and having little energy), vomiting, diarrhea, and lack of interest in eating. Unfortunately, many pets will not show any of these symptoms until the problem has progressed. 

If your pet has been exposed to any of the tainted foods, the medical problems can be treated in most cases. But we need to start treatment sooner rather than later. If you have any questions please feel free to call our office at (555) 123-4567, and our team members will be happy to assist you. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. We take the responsibility of being your pet’s healthcare professional seriously.

Sincerely,

The doctors and staff at

ABC Veterinary Hospital

